
Monday
28th October

Tuesday
29th October

Wednesday 
30th October

Thursday
31st October

Friday 
1st November

Saturday 
2nd November

Sunday 
3rd November

9:00 - 10:00
Woodland 
Activities 
(5+ years)

10:30 - 11:30 
Dodgeball 
(5+ years)

13:45 - 14:30
Mini Movers 
(1-4 years)

15:30 - 16:30 
Witches &  

Wizards Crafts 
(5+ years) 

9:00 - 10:00
Tennis Games 

(5+ years)

9:30 - 10:00 
Aqua Splash 

(1-4 years)

10:30 - 11:30
Capture the 

Flag 
(5+ years)

13:45 - 14:45 
Ghost Crafts 

(5+ years)

15:00 - 16:00 
Lego Creators 

(5+ years)

 

9:00 - 10:00
Pumpkin 

Crafts 
(5+ years)

10:45 - 11:30 
Tiny Tots 

Witch and 
Wizard Wand 

Crafts 
(1-4 years)

10:45 - 11:30
Football Fun 
& Drills with 

Nathan 
(5+ years) 

13:30 - 14:30 
Spooky 

Scavenger 
Hunt 

(5+ years)

15:00 - 16:30
Cinema Club 

Halloween 
Special 

(5+ years) 

9:00 - 10:00
Games and 

Puzzles 
(5+ years)

10:30 - 11:15 
Tiny Tots Mini 

Golf
(1-4 years)

HALLOWEEN 
FUNDAY 

1-5pm

9:00 - 10:00
Woodland 
Activities 
(5+ years)

10:30 - 11:15 
Tiny Tots 

Autumnal Tree 
Crafts

(1-4 years) 

10:30 - 11:30
Badminton 

Games 
(5+ years)

13:45 - 14:45 
Black Cat 

Craft
(5+ years)

15:00 - 16:00
Games and 

Puzzles 
(5+ years)

9:00 - 12:00
Kids Club 

(4 - 11 years)

13:30 - 14:15 
Mini Movers
(1-4 years)

14:30 - 15:30
Spooky 

Spiders Crafts 
(5+ years)

 

9:00 - 12:00
Kids Club 

(4 - 11 years)

12:30 - 13:15 
Pilatots

(2-4 years)

13:30 - 14:15 
Tiny Tots 

Fireworks Crafts
(1-4 years)

13:30 - 14:30 
Pilatots 

(5-7 years)

14:30 - 15:30
Hockey Games 

(5+ years)

 

OCTOBER HALF-TERM 
Activity Timetable 

28th October - 3rd November 2024

All sessions are open to ages 2 years - 12 years. Pre-booking is essential. 
All sessions are bookable 48 hours in advane via our online booking 

system. For ages 5+ ‘drop and go’ is available (a parental sign-in and 
sign-out will be required). For ages 2-4, parental supervision is required 
(a parent must stay for the duration of the activity). For all woodland 

activities and Forest Nook sessions, children should arrive with 
appropriate footwear and suitable clothing for the time of year. 


